
STOP CORONAVIRUS! 

PLEASE PACK UP ALL YOUR RUBBISH! 

Dear resident, 

We have a duty of care to our Staff and Contractors 

during the Coronavirus Pandemic. PLEASE put all your 

household rubbish and recycling in ​strong heavy duty 

plastic bags and make sure they are SECURELY TIED so 

that all rubbish remains fully contained in transit. 

Rubbish that is not suitably bagged  

will NOT be collected. 

OPEN RUBBISH IS A RISK TO OUR HEALTH! 

You may purchase the bags on Amazon or eBay: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/s?k=rubbish+bags 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Sussex Heights Management Team 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/s?k=rubbish+bags

